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CONTINENTAL OI1L COMPANY

P. 00 BOX 68
Eunice, New Mexico
February 14, 1961

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
P, O. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico
Attention of Mr, Eric F. Engbrecht
Gentlemen:
Please refer to your letter of February 9, 1961, concerning the

plugged back depth of Hawk B-8 No. 3,

A bridge plug was set at 6055' with one sack of cement which would
make a plugged back depth of 6053', The Drinkard zone of this well is
plugged and abandoned,

Corrected copies of the C-103 and C-~104 are being forwarded to

you,

Yours very truly,

V7

J. R, Parker

District Superintendent
of Production

Eunice District
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